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AGENDA — College Representative Council (CRC) 6 2022

Wednesday, 28 September 2022
Zoom (or in person in Graneek Room) — 6:15pm

Join Zoom Meeting
https://anu.zoom.us/j/89960621848?pwd=eEhRUEs1 TWZJeXoyc2IwbIM2QU5XZz09
Meeting ID: 899 6062 1848
Password: 445422

Item 1: Meeting Open and Apologies

1.1 Acknowledgement of Country
1.2 Apologies
1.3 Passing of previous meetings minutes (CRC 5 2022)

Item 2: Executive Reports

2.1 President’s Report (C. Flynn) [Reference A]

2.2 Vice President’s Report (C. Nyakuengama) [Reference B]
2.3 General Secretary’s Report (B. Yates) [Reference C]

2.4 Education Officer’s Report (B. Tucker) [Reference D]
Item 3: College Representative Reports

3.1 College of Engineering and Computer Science [Reference E]
3.2 College of Arts and Social Sciences [Reference F]

3.3 College of Law [Reference G]

3.4 Colleges of Sciences, Health and Medicine [Reference H]
3.5 College of Business and Economics [Reference ]

3.6 College of Asia Pacific [Reference J]

Item 4: Discussion Items

Item: 5: Other Business
Item 6: Meeting Close

Expected close of meeting 7:30 pm



Reference A
See the President’s SRC 6 Report



Reference B
See the Vice President’s SRC 6 Report



Reference C
See the General Secretary’s SRC 6 Report



Reference D
See the Education Officer’s SRC 6 Report



Reference E



Reference F



Reference G



Reference H

Joint Colleges of Science Representatives’ Report
Shriyutha Vaka and Oliver Hervir

National Science Week

National Science Week was a huge success, and we are extremely proud of the turn-out that
we had. Since the last meeting, our efforts have been primarily focused on National Science
Week (which was held in Week 4). We organised grant funding that was distributed to
Science Society to be used in collaboration with other societies. The events that we were
directly responsible for were a Liquid Nitrogen Ice-Cream Stall as part of Science Mayhem, a
Science Communication panel event, organised by STEM Student Carolina Pardo, and
ANUSA Universal Lunch Hour.

We would like to send our heartfelt thanks to the Research School of Chemistry and the
Centre for the Public Awareness of Science for their significant involvement and support
during that week. We would also like to express our gratitude to the Science Society for their
significant assistance during National Science Week.

Academic

At the time of writing this report, we are yet to meet with Anna at our monthly coffee
catchups, and thus, have nothing to report on in this aspect. At this stage our efforts are
focused on preparing the handover to the next JCOS representatives, as we reach the final
months of our term.

Upcoming
The outgoing 2022 JCOS representatives, and the incoming 2023 JCOS representatives will
be hosting the Universal Lunch Hour in Week 10.



Reference I



Reference J



